
Library Board Meeting 
June 3, 2025 
 
Attended: 
Stan Crisel 
Vanessa Connor 
JoLeah Tettleton 
Jennifer Mitchell 
Michael Sullivan 
Courtney Ruser 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:04 PM, by Stan Crisel. 
Minutes were read by Vanessa Connor, no corrections made, motion and approval. 
Updates included: Summer Reading Program began June 2, 2025. Thirty children signed up for the 
program, as of June 3. The program will end on July 25. This year extra challenges have been created to 
be accomplished by the kids/parents for extra rewards and treats. Over $1,100 was raised for prizes, 
rewards, and certain crafts being done during the program. 
The prize party for the Reading Program will be held on August 7, at 2 PM. 
In other business: The library’s front storm door is being replaced due to wind damage. 
Next meeting was set for July 15, 2025. 
Current meeting adjourned at 6:20, with motion and approval. 
 


